
 

MESSAGE FROM THE PRINCIPAL 

Dear parents and carers 

This week has seen the start of the Year 11 GCSE written exam season.  The students have behaved impeccably 

whilst lining up, entering the hall and sitting the actual exams.  I am extremely proud of them.  Over the 

weekend I hope they enjoy some of this wonderful weather we are currently experiencing and come back on 

Monday rested and ready for week 2. 

Our Bronze and Silver Duke of Edinburgh Award students have definitely had the best 2 days of the week for 

their expedition.  Glorious sunshine has accompanied them as they pitch tents, read maps and walk between 16 

and 20km each day.  They have spent many hours planning, training for and completing this self sufficient 

journey as part of a team and we wish them all the very best as they progress through the process of gaining 

their award. 

Mrs Burgess and Mr Hardy are organising a Food and Fun Day for 23rd June 2024 (put the date in your diary).  

They will be raising money for the Big Hero 3 UK 2024 to try to help one of our own students get a ‘bionic arm’.  

They will be joined by local charities Harborough Against Bullying and Squires Effect along with many other 

traders and food vendors.  Further information will be provided nearer the time.   

On the subject of fundraising, another one of our students has been growing his hair for 3 years and has now set 

the date to have it all cut off and donated to The Little Princess Trust to be made into a wig for a child 

experiencing cancer or conditions such as alopecia.  Each wig costs £700 

to make so if you would like to support him in his fundraising efforts 

please copy the link below into your web browser. 

https://www.justgiving.com/page/harvey-costall-1713991352747?

utm_medium=fundraising&utm_content=page%2Fharvey-costall-

1713991352747&utm_source=copyLink&utm_campaign=pfp-share 

Enjoy the sunshine and I hope that you all have a lovely weekend.  

Pete Leatherland, Principal 
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WE HAVE A LARGE AMOUNT OF LOST 
PROPERTY AT THE FRONT OFFICE.  
EVERYTHING FROM UNIFORM, TO AIRPODS 
TO GLASSES. 

IF YOU HAVE LOST SOMETHING, PLEASE 
COME AND HAVE A LOOK—WE MAY JUST 
HAVE IT. 

ANY ITEMS LEFT AT THE END OF THE 
ACADEMIC YEAR WILL BE DONATED TO 
CHARITY. 
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MOBILE PHONE USE AND MEDICATION 

Can we please remind parents that, as per the school policy, 
students are not allowed to use their mobile phones at any point 

during the school day unless they are authorised to do so by a 
member of staff. 

We are seeing an increase in incidences of students receiving 
messages from family and vice versa during the school day. 

If any urgent messages need relaying to a student, please contact the front office.  Similarly, 
Academy staff will contact you if your youngster is unwell—students should not be contacting 

home directly. 

As hay fever season starts please do drop anti-histamines into the front office if your child may 
need them. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

HYDRATE   HYDRATE 

We are hopeful that the warmer weather will continue so can we 
please ask that youngsters do have a water bottle in their school 

bag.   

This is necessary when using the water fountains we have in school   
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PROM 2024 

Time is flying by and it is now only 
56 days to the Year 11 Prom.  

We like to ensure that there are 
drinks on hand throughout the 
evening so we are starting to 

collect cans of drink and bottles of 
water. 

If you can donate any please drop 
them into front reception. 

 

 

 

 

We are also looking for 
donations of sunglasses.   

If you have any old pairs lying 
around please can we have 

them? 
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